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INVESTIGATION INTO THE ALLEGED DUMPING OF  
QUENCHED AND TEMPERED STEEL PLATE  

EXPORTED FROM FINLAND, JAPAN AND SWEDEN 
 

Extension of time for Exporter Questionnaire Responses  
 
The Anti-Dumping Commission (the Commission) notified exporters of Quenched and 
Tempered steel plate that exporter questionnaires were due 14 February 2014. During the 
course of the investigation, the Commission has received requests for extensions of time to 
the due date from certain exporters who have communicated to the Commission their intent 
to cooperate with the investigation. 
 
Consistent with Article 6.1.1 of the Anti-Dumping Agreement, due consideration has been 
given to the extension requests, taking into account the individual circumstances of each 
exporter and the causes which were submitted in the requests. Consequently, the 
Commission has granted the following extensions: 
 

Entity Revised due date 

JFE Steel Corporation  7 March 2014 

SSAB Emea AB 7 March 2014 

Marubeni Itochu Steel Inc. 28 February 2014 

Nippon Steel & Sumitomo Metal Corporation 28 February 2014 

Metal One Corporation 28 February 2014 

JFE Shoji Trade Corporation 28 February 2014 

 
The Commission has advised these entities of the requirement to ensure a reasonably 
complete and accurate questionnaire is submitted by the revised due date. 
 
 
Kerry Taylor 
Director Operations 4 
14 February 2014 

 


